Zoning Board Minutes
Feb.5, 2024

The regular meeting of the Chenoa Zoning Board of Appeals was held at
City Hall at 6:30pm. Present were: Larry Leggett, Bobbi Ludwig, Mike Crisman,
Rick Carranza and Dan Boian.

Tonight we discussed the solar energy code. We had reviewed the
proposed code on Sept. 11, 2023 and agreed with all of it except section 10-15-
10-C-3.We suggested a change in this and submitted it in our minutes. On Sept.
26, 2023 the city voted to adopt this code (with the correction made); however,
there never was an ordinance written. We would like to suggest to the council
that an ordinance be done.

There being no further business we adjourned.
Respectfully submitted,

Dan Boian



